
Dear Beckham Families,  
  
Just sharing a few updates to be sure everyone is in the loop and getting information directly 
from us. Announcements, emails, and information will be posted on our website and through 
social media.  
  
1. You should be getting information this week about what mode of instruction your student will 
be in for our start on Sept. 8.  It is a rubix cube to solve, but know we are working to get it just 
right and will notify you asap.  Be on the lookout daily for emails.  
  
2. Students will be issued Chromebooks for their use all year (just like a textbook).  
  
3. Revtrak is up and running for Beckham so you can go ahead and pay fees for your student. 
We will get a list of who has satisfied those obligations but also please keep a receipt in hard 
copy or on your phone. ​https://lucybeckham.revtrak.net/ 
  
4. ​SAVE THE DATES! SEPTEMBER 3 AND 4!  BECKHAM MERGE IS 
COMING!  
  
We will hold student orientations virtually and in-person (for those that feel comfortable) on 
Thursday Sept. 3 (9TH GRADE) and Friday Sept. 4 (10TH GRADE).  This is an optional event 
and we will be sharing more details soon but I wanted you to SAVE THE DATE!  
Students will be given a tour of the building, pick up Chromebooks, learn about CANVAS, and 
get their Yearbook/ID pictures taken. This event is for students only!  
  
We will run multiple Merge sessions to keep groups small and everyone safe.  Distancing, 
handwashing, sanitizer stations, and masks will be required.  
  
We will run a drive through pick up for anyone who needs to complete Merge virtually or cannot 
attend the in person sessions on Saturday Sept. 5. Times TBD.  
  
We are working very hard to keep a constant flow of communication and we appreciate your 
patience and grace as we work through all of this.  We are so excited to be starting school soon 
and want this to be a fantastic year for our Bengals no matter the model.  
  
Stay Safe Bengals!  
Mrs. Dassing 
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